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HIPAA Administrative Simplification Regulations Fact Sheet 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Standards Group (NSG) has released a 
new fact sheet on HIPAA Administrative Simplification regulations related to transactions, code sets, unique 
identifiers, and operating rules, which include provisions designed to streamline and simplify health care 
transactions. 

The new fact sheet summarizes a number of these important provisions. The fact sheet also includes links 
directly to the regulations for easy reference. 

Stay Up to Date 

Visit the Administrative Simplification website for more information on transactions, standards, operating 
rules, and code sets. For the latest news about Administrative Simplification, sign up for Email Updates. 

https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Administrative-Simplification/HIPAA-ACA/StatutesandRegulations
https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Administrative-Simplification/HIPAA-ACA/index?v=adminsimp
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USCMS/subscriber/new?topic_id=USCMS_7834
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/hipaa-admin-simp-regulations-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/hipaa-admin-simp-regulations-fact-sheet.pdf

